
 
 

 

ASC BOARD STATEMENT ON ASC LEADERSHIP 

August 1, 2025 

The Board of Member Agencies of the Appraisal Subcommittee (ASC) is in the midst of 
selecting an ASC Acting Executive Director to lead the agency.  The selection will be 
announced to the public in the near future.  

On July 23, 2025, the ASC Board unanimously approved ASC Grants Director, Regeane 
Frederique, to serve as interim Acting Executive Director effective immediately.  Ms. 
Frederique has more than 15 years of experience in both financial management and grants 
management administration, including extensive leadership experience. 

The Board is committed to ensuring the ASC successfully achieves its important statutory 
mission of overseeing the real estate appraisal regulatory framework for federally related 
transactions.  We would also like to express our appreciation for the staff’s continued hard 
work and dedication to the ASC and their professionalism during this time of transition.  
  
The ASC Board would like to thank ASC General Counsel Matt Ponzar for his service as 
Acting Executive Director since January 2025.  The Board will provide further updates on this 
website as additional information becomes available.   

  
Sincerely, 

  

The ASC Board 

 
 


